Regular Meeting
January 18, 2023

The Regular monthly meeting for the Mayor and Board of Alderman was held
Wednesday, January 18, 2023, in the boardroom of the Springfield Municipal
Building at 7:00PM. Those present were Mayor Tommy Abels, Alderman Roy
Miller, Hunter Stoetzner, Jimmy Fabre, and Marty Starkey. Alderman Tracy
Bryson was absent. The town attorney John Watts was also Absent.

Motion by Marty Starkey and seconded by Jimmy Fabre to accept the
minutes from the Regular Meeting held on December 21, 2022.

Yea: Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Starkey
Nay: None

Absent: Bryson

Abstain: None

Motion by Marty Starkey seconded by Hunter Stoetzner to accept the
financial statements for the General Fund, Springfield Solid Waste Fund,
Springfield Cemetery Account, TOS ARPA, Springfield Waste Water Account,
TOS Sewer Construction Account for the month ending December 2022.

Yea: Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Starkey
Nay: None

Absent: Bryson

Abstain: None

Motion by Jimmy Fabre seconded by Marty Starkey to accept the 2021/2022
Fiscal year audit presented by Kolder Slaven and Company LLC.

Yea: Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Starkey
Nay: None
Absent: Bryson

Abstain: None

Southwest Water was tabled till the February Meeting.
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Motion by Marty Starkey seconded by Jimmy Fabre to put a moratorium in
place for 6 months for any construction inside the city limits of the Town of

Springfield.

Yea:
Nay:
Absent:
Abstain:

Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Starkey
None

Bryson

None

Motion by Jimmy Fabre seconded by Marty Starkey to approve and pay the
Kinchen group, to survey the road between Mami’s Mexican Restaurant and
the Young at heart building going back to Lil Country Bumpkins Daycare.

Yea:
Nay:
Absent:
Abstain:

Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Starkey
None

Bryson

None

Motion by Marty Starkey seconded by Hunter Stoetzner to adjourn,

Yea:
Nay:
Absent:
Abstain:

Miller, Stoetzner, Fabre, Starkey
None

Bryson

None

Mavie Kreutzer

Marie Kreutzer, Town Clerk



